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District Wide Projects 

 

High School   

• High School Chiller repair leaking oil line, Po submitted, and repairs will be made.  

• Pricing in for High School Bleacher railings.  PO submitted to Stouts Metal Products for 

$9,500.00 

 

GIS  

• Working with Daniele from Glassboro Historic Society they will come and remove any items they 

would like from GIS, a list will be made for Board showing what they have taken.  They also 

showed interest in the fire dept. bell currently stored at Bullock.  

• State Boiler inspector at GIS we need to get air permits for the boilers and the ones in the annex 

as well.  Looking into why the annex never had them other boilers I believe just need to be 

updated.  This was turned over to Rowan since they technically own the building.  

• Crews worked on Saturday the 7th cleaning out trash and scrap.  $250.00 

  

Bowe   

• Sewer pumps acting up in Bowe, receiving quotes on replacing pumps and board. Lowest bid 

$14,045.00 with new control panel 

 

Bullock 

• Pricing on new through the wall units for room C15 to replace two old units.  Co-op cost of 

$24,644.00 getting 2 other quotes. 

 

Rodgers 

• New coil for Rodger’s cafeteria, ordered by Hugh Nawn for $1548.00 5 weeks to make.  

Gym Roof top HVAC went down, had to remove students and staff from the gym due to rising 

temps and mercury gym floor possibly vaping off mercury fumes.  Unit is now fixed and gym is 

ok to be used, temps are where they need to be.   



• Waiting for last result for the mercury testing in Rodgers Gym from EDI 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT WIDE 

• rSchooltoday electronic work orders, 970 work orders have been generated and approximately 

45 still outstanding, most outstanding are from school heating issues and things needing put 

together and smaller repairs, work orders coming in daily. 

• Two trash dumpsters have been placed at Bowe and one for Intermediate both have been filled 

a third was ordered for GIS 

•  New 72” From Weber’s Power Equipment under the Co-op Sourcewell for a price of $11,833.00 

is now being used by the grounds crew    

• Lead Water testing done.  This test needs to be done every 3 years now.  

• 12 containers now in district for storage of items removed from GIS and other buildings.  

• New vans delivered and lettered and are in use by district.  Thank you  

 

 


